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Dear Parent/Carer 

As we come to the end of another busy but successful term, which included a concert at the Prince of 
Wales Theatre, a Year 7 and 8 Carol Service at St Luke’s Church and a whole range of trips and visit, I 
thought I would take the opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 

We believe that all of these additional activities enrich the education and opportunities that we offer 
students.  They also enable us to develop the relationships between students, and between students 
and staff, which supports the mutual respect and team agenda that permeates throughout our 
school.  However, we must remember our core business of learning, education and ultimately the 
achievement of our students.  I would ask for the support of all our parents and carers in ensuring 
that students return to school fully prepared for what is going to be a busy term. 

All of our improvements at Cannock Chase High School are in order that we can achieve our vision, 
that our school is a vibrant and ambitious learning community with a relentless focus on the highest 
standards of academic achievement, personal development and equality of opportunity.  We achieve 
this vision through the operation of routines and procedures, an unwavering focus on results, and by 
offering the very best teaching and support.  Students learn, behave and are well mannered.  
Teachers teach with skill and rigour, showing courtesy.  Staff and students enjoy what they do 
together.  Underpinning everything we do at Cannock Chase High School are our values that we 
expect all members of our community to demonstrate in all they do: 

Integrity: Doing the right thing, all the time and respecting each other. 
Teamwork: Working together to improve our collective best, as well as our individual best. 
Responsibility: Taking responsibility for our actions.  
Excellence: Being the best we can be in all we do. 
Resilience: Overcoming challenges, remaining focused and working hard. 

What has been most impressive is the way the vast majority of students are focused on improving 
both our collective best, team CCHS, and their individual best.  I have been particularly impressed by 
the commitment to learning demonstrated by the large majority of our students in all Year groups.  
We remain deeply committed to providing a learning environment where all members of the school 
community, students, staff and parents, all talk of ‘our’ achievement and everyone is focused on 
improving both our collective best and individual best.  Students are aware of their potential and that 
their achievement is without limit if they combine effort, hard work and dedication to being the best 
in everything they do.   

Term ends at 1.00pm on Friday 18 December 2015 and the new term begins at 8.45am on Tuesday 
5 January 2016.  I hope that you are all pleased with the progress that your child and the school are 
making.  If you have any concerns, please feel free to contact us. 

Finally, can I take this opportunity to wish you a wonderful Christmas. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr I Turnbull 
Headteacher 
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